
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

Superior Court of New Jersey, Essex Vicinage  

Telephone Changes - Effective June 29, 2015 
 

The Essex Vicinage is upgrading its telephone service to a new Voice over 

Internet Protocol (VoIP) system.  The change will help ensure prompt and reliable 

communication between the public and the court.  This necessitates the implementation 

of new telephone numbers for all Essex Vicinage offices and chambers.  Fax numbers 

will remain the same. 

 

Effective June 29, 2015, the new main telephone number for the Essex Vicinage 

will be (973) 776-9300.  The Auto Attendant will guide callers through the menu and 

new telephone directory.   

 

Information about the new telephone numbers will be posted at 

njcourts.com/Essex.  Links to updated directories for judges and vicinage offices are 

posted below: 

http://www.judiciary.state.nj.us/essex/essex.pdf 

http://www.judiciary.state.nj.us/essex/JudgesDirectory.pdf 

 

 

       Hon. Sallyanne Floria 

       Assignment Judge 

 

 

Dated: June 26, 2015 
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